
                                          Public Rights of Way. (PRoWs)  

 

                               Procedure for reporting problems with PRoWs  

 

1. In the first instance residents should report problems directly to Norfolk 

County Council Highways Dept., who are responsible for upkeep of byways 

and for ensuring landowners comply with legislation where PRoWs cross their 

land.  

 

Website: www.norfolk.gov.uk  

Tel.no: 0344 800 800  

 

All PRoW information is shown under “Public Rights of Way” which is found in 

the “Out and about in Norfolk” section on the website. 

 

 

2. When a problem is reported and no improvement has occurred residents can 

either contact Norfolk County Council again or contact footpath wardens. They 

can follow up a complaint and are:  

 

Brandon Parva and Coston   Simon Guest  simonguest1959@btinternet.com    

                                                                         Tel. 07543645351  

 

Runhall.                                   Jane Brown      jane@myphone.coop  

                                                                           Tel. 01362 858598  

 

Welborne.                                Andrew Egerton Smith oldhallfarm@waitrose.com  

                                                                                         Tel. 01362 850957 

 

 

3. PRoWs will be a fixed agenda item  

 

 

4. Any new or outstanding issues to be reported to the Chair in good time for the 

next council meeting.  

 

 

5. At the Annual Parish Meeting the chair will include PRoWs in his report. 
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